
My name is Jody Bleyle and I have been working to improve Oregon’s air quality since I learned that Bullseye had been poisoning 
my neighborhood for years.
DEQ must have the ability to enforce its regulations. Without the power to enforce the rules, the rules are meaningless. 
Please pass HB 3372


